
 

 

 
 
 

 

2021 Combined Clubs 
Optimist Winter Series 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 

2021-08-18-1  

 
 

With just two of the five scheduled race days completed, further racing in 
the 2021 Combined Clubs Optimist Winter Series is abandoned due to the 
NSW Public Health Orders.  Regrettably, insufficient races have been 
completed to constitute a series.   
  
It is the intention of the Combined Clubs to conduct the Optimist Winter 
Series again in 2022.  Unless a refund is specifically requested, series 
entry fees will be retained in the event budget for the coming year.  To 
request a $90 refund, please email sailing.manager@mhyc.com.au with 
the Skipper Name, Sail Number and bank account details. 
  
We thank you for competing in the series, hope you enjoyed the racing 
we did have and look forward to you participating again next year. 
  
On behalf of the Combined Clubs Organising Committee 
David Staley – MHYC Sailing Manager 
18 August 2021 at 1000hrs 
 

mailto:sailing.manager@mhyc.com.au

